
Settling In At Nursery

 We are aware that the settling in period can be unnerving for both the 
child and parents therefore we make every effort to try and make the 

child and parent feel comfortable, welcome, and take their individual 
needs into consideration. 

We encourage three short trial sessions and visits to the nursery 
before a child starts. We recommend that the parent will stay with the 
child on the first settling in session for one hour and then stay half an 

hour on the second session, and the child to stay by itself for the third 
session. If we feel the child is not ready, we will introduce further 

settling in sessions.

The staff at Peter’s Patch will do everything to make the child’s time at 
the nursery happy, safe, and enjoyable.
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